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Adam Kushner

Hogan Lovells US LLP
Columbia Square

555 Thirteenth Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20004

RE: No Action Assurance for Puerto Rico Electric Power Authority for Internal Combustion
Engines

Dear Mr. Kushner:

This letter is in response to your January 14, 2020, request, on behalf of the Puerto Rico Electric: Power
Authority (PREPA), for No Action Assurance (NAA) regarding the operation of certain electric
generating units operated by PREPA in Puerto Rico. More specifically, this letter responds to that
portion of PREPA’s request that seeks relief for the operation of internal combustion engines (ICE) in
service at the following PREPA facilities in Puerto Rico: Aguirre, San Juan, Palo Seco, Costa Sur,
Mayaguez, Cambalache, Daguao, Yabucoa, and Jobos. Beginning on or about December 28, 2019, and
continuing through at least January 7, 2020, Puerto Rico has experienced multiple earthquakes and
aftershocks that have caused extreme damage to its power grid. Among other things, the earthquakes
have rendered the Costa Sur power station, a critical baseload station, inoperable. On January 7, 2020,
the Governor of Puerto Rico signed an Executive Order declaring a state of emergency throughout
Puerto Rico; on January 16, 2020, the President signed a major disaster declaration for Puerto Rico.

On January 11, 2020, Puerto Rico issued a waiver regarding, among other things, the use of electric
generators at industrial or institutional facilities, to help fill those facilities’ need for electricity and thus
support PREPAs ability to provide electricity to residences and businesses in its service area.
Specifically, the Puerto Rico Department of Natural and Environmental Resources (DNER) waived
compliance with state law requirements limiting electric generators’ hours of operation and fuel
consumption, where the limits are exceeded due to the ongoing emergency.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has determined that issuance of this NAA is necessary to
further enable PREPA to supply electricity to residential and business customers. This NAA only
addresses one portion of PREPA’s initial NAA request; as PREPA’s original request for NAA covers
multiple units in varying operating circumstances. After discussions with counsel for PREPA the EPA
has determined that the most appropriate way to timely address the requested action is to issue this NAA
covering a subset of the units identified in the January 14, 2020 request. This NAA addresses permit
provisions and requirements of law for 24 existing internal combustion engines listed in the attached
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